CHIEF JOSEPH MIDDLE SCHOOL PAC MEETING MINUTES

February 4, 2016

Members present: Mandee Arnold, Heather Frisk, Desiree Petrillo, Leigh-Anne Townes, Mary Hampton, Laurie Sullivan, Sue Deyo, Heather Overton, Marilee Brown, Ilze Thompson, Joanne Iszler, Lucy Coley

Treasury Report: \$29,052.70

Discussed the "Invest in Your Child" spring fundraiser to raise money for an additional mobile computer lab. PAC purchased a lab in August and will purchase an additional lab soon.

Spirit Night is February 26 from 3:45-7:00. The dance for CJ students begins at 5:30. Admission is \$2, games are .50. Pizza and soda are \$1. Presale for bracelets starts Tuesday, February 23rd and raffles are \$1.

Decorating will begin at 1:30-3:30. A sign up genius has gone out for volunteers for the event. Discussed the need for a coat/backpack room to avoid congestion in hallway. Discussed a need for sound boards in the back gym as the music for the dance is excessively loud.

Discussed successful games from last year such as the slime booth. Additional games such as "Wheel of Fortune" were discussed.

Dusti Borsheim spoke to us regarding homeless kids in our elementary, middle, and high schools. There are currently 100 homeless students in the Gallatin Valley. Dusti works with Anna Edwards, the Family Service Coordinator for homeless teens. There are ways to help and donate much needed items for these kids such as groceries, clothing, or school supplies. You can contact her at anna.edwards@bsd7.org or call 406-522-6118.

There will be a Spirit Night meeting Friday, February 12, at 8:30 am.

Next PAC meeting will be March 3, 2016 at 8:30am.